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WORKING TOGETHER RAISING ACHIEVEMENT

31/03/2020

Dear Parents and Carers
| hope that you are staying safe and well.

With our school closed at this time we are updating the website to make it easier for families
to access links and ideas for working at home with the children.

Please click on the Home Learning’ tab on the top in the yellow bar, where you can access
ideas from our Therapists and find home learning ideas including Twinkl and Pinterest.

Government guidance stresses it is safer for pupils to be at home than at school. Guidance
regarding social distancing requirements are very difficult to adhere to in our school due to
the close contact and personal care support necessary for the pupils’ well being, care and
safety.

Consequently we are not able to secure the safety of pupils and staff within the school at this
time and we thank you for your understanding at this difficult time for everyone.

Please keep in touch through the school email and if you have found interesting apps please
share these with us to add to our website.

If you have not already done so please contact us by email on
reception@haymerle.southwark.sch.uk

It is important that we have a working email address to be able to communicate with you
quickly and easily.

Thank you for your help with this.
Please keep in touch and stay safe.
Yours Sincerely

Liz Nolan
Headteacher



